
230131 Canadian Club Board Meeting Minutes 

 

Present: 

Don Ambrose, Chuck Buckler and Mary Dorsey, Jim & Marion Groundwater, Steve Jarvis, Charlie Atherton, 

Bob & Pat Williams, - am I missing a spouse or other board member??? 

 

General discussions were held about the dates, organization, and fees of the four annual Canadian Club 

events. It was decided that  

● The charge for the Pizza Party (Sunday February 26, 4:30 to 7) will be $15 per person, 

● The Golf and Dinner (Saturday March 11) this year will cost $100 (dinner only - $30),  

● The Potluck next autumn will be December 9th or 10th, specifics TBA,  

● Next year the Wine and Cheese charge will be increased to $10 per person; and, 

● Events for next year, dates and locations, will be booked with the GVR soon. 

 

Pizza Party: The charge will be $15 for pizza and a salad - please bring the correct change - cash only. Gluten 

free pizza will be available but you must let us know, when you register, that you want gluten-free. Payment will 

be collected at the door which will open at 4:30. BYOB and/or any other refreshments, glasses will be 

provided. We need 4 volunteers to help with setup, around 3:45, and clean up afterwards.  

Contact person: Charlie (cratherton@gmail.com). 

 

Golf: The ‘tournament is open to all, no GVR number required.  

Contact person. Steve (stevejarvis@shaw.ca). 

 

Inventory: Party goods, table cloths, glasses, cutlery, flags, centerpieces, etc…. are sprinkled around the 

Valley in various member homes. We would like to get an inventory of all the Canadian Club stuff with an eye 

to using or disposing of it. Send inventory lists to Charlie (cratherton@gmail.com). 

 

Next Meeting: Tuesday February 28th at 10 am.  


